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Climate change may have an impact on your
homeowners’ insurance policy

WGN Radio 720

Amy Bach, Executive Director and co-founder of United Policyholders, joins Lisa Dent to explain how
insurance companies are paying close attention to the uptick of severe weather, adapting to climate
change, and applying it to insurance policy premiums when you file a claim.
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